
From: Joanne Boudreau [mailto:jodo@metrocast.net]  
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 9:04 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NO to Northern Pass 
 
Joanne Boudreau 
50 Windsong PL 
Meredith, NH 03253 
 
December 22, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I feel that the beautiful natural beauty of our state will be ruined if Northern Pass is implemented and it 
will de-value properties.  
I also believe that we will loose tourism money. The state would not benefit from it especially long term, 
so NO to Northern Pass. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Joanne Boudreau 
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